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OH!! Those three words that are so dreaded to hear. BACK TO 
SCHOOL!!! I am certain that as soon as the last firework went 
off, Walmart hung up the last backpack on the hooks 
because it is officially Back to School season. I have obtained 
majority of the school age schedules for the upcoming 
school year, but please, if there is ever a change, let me know 
as soon as you do! Canon Mac goes back on Thursday, August 
24th and Peters goes back Monday, August 28th. Best of luck 
to our grads entering the big school as well as all of our big 
kiddos returning back for another successful year.  

August is our annual state licensing inspection window. Our 
licensing rep can come in for a visit any time during the 
month. If any health form, etc. is needed for your file, 
please get that in ASAP. Also, when dropping off in the 
morning and when picking up, please make sure your child is 
being dropped off in his/her room. I know mornings are 
tough for some, but we must have everyone where they are 
supposed to be. As well as when you pick up in the evening, 
please make sure all of your kiddos stay with you while you 
go to get their siblings or gather their belongings. Thank 
you!  

Unfortunately, when August hits, that also means our loved 
college crew heads back to school as well. Miss Ali, Miss 
Grace and Miss Kylee and Ms Sam thank you for working this 



summer with us. We loved having you back and are looking 
forward to the holidays!  

With that being said, Sunshine Kids is hiring. We are in need 
of full as well as part time teachers and assistant teachers. 
If you know someone or you think this may be something you 
want to give a whirl, please reach out and let me know.  

Thank you all for a wonderful Summer and I hope you 
enjoyed it as much as we did. Looking forward to a 
successful and fun school year! 


